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5th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
How lovely to see the sunshine and to be out and about a lot during June!  You can follow our daily outside 

time on Cedarbank X (formerly Twitter). 

 

We continue to champion sustainability and to reduce plastic waste in Cedarbank. 

 

We have water stations on both floors of the school.  Please can you send you child in with a refillable water 

bottle (as many of you do so far!) so we can reduce the number of disposable water bottles we buy in. 

 

We have a number of new refillable water bottles which can be personalised if you are unable to supply a 

bottle. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Alison Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 
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